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Lear Dr.Ward,

“any thanks for the copy of Antiquarian Horology -
and will you please congratulate Vr.Cecil Clutton for
his very good translation.I am glad that my article has
been published in english, as this publication may help
sorcbody to make some new discoveries in the history of
horology. If you happen to hear about any miniatures in
other manuscripts, I should like to be inforwed.

yours very truly

Hd.MICHLL



